
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am writing this in support of HB1145!!  Since we took the 10 commandments out of our public 
school system in the 80’s, the morale in our schools has deteriorated!  Our kids need the option 
to find out where these United States found their basic principles of life from!  It's not a teaching 
of the 10 Commandments, but an option of where we are founded from!!  It's where the 
Constitution is based from, and the Bill of Rights is from!!!   This Country was founded on the 
basic Judeo Christian principles that our Forefathers believed in.  For over 200 years, our 
school systems were guided by these same principles. In the last 40 years, this country has 
been going the wrong direction, not all due to the 10 Commandments not being allowed in 
Schools, but I think in part it has played a role!  We need to let our children know what this Great 
Nation was founded on and maybe we can spend the next 40 years putting this country back in 
the right direction!! 

 
Thank you for your time, 
 
D2 chairman 
Jerol Gohrick  


